
Marty: Congratulations on your retirement as Executive Director of
ASCO. After a quarter century of handling Deans and Presidents
you deserve at least another 25 years of peace and harmony.
Please know that you have always had my admiration and respect
for your personal and professional abilities.

Wishing you all the best,
Billy

William E. Cochran, OD
President Emeritus, Southern College of Optometry
Former ASCO President
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